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Halloween in Transylvania 

with Denny Kuller 

October 31 • 7:00 p.m. • Aud • $12 

Let’s all get bitten by the Halloween bug this sea-

son as we start our travels in Transylvania.  We will 

have a screamin’ good time while we dance the 

night away with our fangtastic Halloween enter-

tainer, Danny Kuller.  We promise you’ll have a 

bloody good time with your fellow vampires and 

vampiresses from Rincon Country! 

 

We encourage everyone to dust off those black 

capes and get your tickets to the hottest place to 

be this Halloween.   

 

Come and get your tickets from the Activity Office.  
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Adventure Never Ends 

Welcome Home Dance 

with the Desert Knights Band  

October 22 • 7:00 p.m. • Aud • $12 

It’s the first dance of the season and boy oh boy 
are we ready to enjoy ourselves!  RCW loves the 
Desert Knights Band so get on those dancing 
shoes and let’s have a night filled with fun, laugh-
ter and of course, Rincon Country friends.   

We love to theme our dances and our first dance is 
no different!  Our theme this season is “Adventure 
Never Ends” so come dressed up as your favorite 
adventurer!  Maybe you come as Amelia Earhart or 
how about Lewis and Clark?  Maybe you love to 
hike, come all dressed up in your hiking gear!      

Make sure to come to the Activity Office to get 
your tickets to our Welcome Home dance.   
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“Keeping’ You Posted” with the 

RCW Post Office Team   

Alison and Deanna  are super excited to get the 

season off to a start this October and wanted to 

make sure that everyone knows the rhythm of 

the RCW Post Office.  

 

Window Hours:  12:00 - 3:00 PM 

  Monday through Saturday  

 

The PO has free Priority Mail boxes that can be 

taken to the Post Office.  

 

We sell First Class Stamps, Post Card Stamps 

and Canada Global Stamps.  

 

We will put a notice in your mailbox for           

packages that will not fit in the box itself.     

Packages can be picked up at the counter in the 

Post Office during Window Hours.  

 

Have a wonderful season from your Post Office 

team! 

Alison and Deanna  

We at Rincon Country RV Resorts would like to 

welcome everyone back to what is surely going 

to be an enjoyable season.  We missed seeing a 

lot of your faces around last season but look    

forward to reuniting with all of you.  With Covid 

numbers plateauing in the State, we feel          

confident that we can get things up and running 

as usual, while still being cautious, so be           

prepared to enjoy a fun filled, action packed    

season. 

Resort Upgrades 

We look forward to many planned upgrades, 

some which have already been done or are soon 

to be done, including: 

• A fresh coat of paint on all building interiors 

and exteriors. 

• Shade structures at various amenity locations 

around the park.  

• 24 Brand-new laundry machines that will now 

accept credit cards for your convenience.  No 

more searching for quarters! 

• Upgraded WiFi in the recreation complex. 

• Upgraded security cameras throughout the 

park. 

• Much more behind the scenes improvements 

that will surely help us to make your stay 

more enjoyable.   

Stay tuned for many more upgrades slated for 

the near future, which we are also very excited 

about. Have a wonderful and fun packed season 

everyone!    

Wendy Bykofsky 

General Manager Rincon Country  

Welcome Home  
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“Acting Up” with the Activity Office 

Welcome to the 2021-2022 season everyone!  We are so excited to welcome in the new season and have things 
back to “normal” (knock on wood everyone!).  Every year we like to theme our season and this season is all 
about adventure.  We know that a lot of us weren’t able to travel last year but this year….watch out!  Our 
theme is “Adventure Never Ends” and we are travelling all around the globe for our events.  We are starting 
off in Transylvania for Halloween; flying on our magic carpets in our Arabian Nights dance; taking the Polar  
Express to the North Pole in December and welcoming New Years in Paris.  Grab your sheets everyone for our 
BYOS (Bring Your Own Sheets) Toga party.  We will be travelling to the jungles in South America and we will 
be travelling to the South for a Ho-Down.  Last but certainly not least, we will be donning our grass skirts as 
we end the season in Hawaii.   

We have some great new bands and performers this season, and are so excited about our Series.  We will  
welcome Whitney Houston, Billy Joel, Elton John, Frankie Valli, Carol King and Chicago.  We reserve our Series 
tickets the season before the performances, and ask that if you have reserved your seats, please come and 
see us to pay for your tickets and pick up your name tags.   Remember, that you can also purchase General  
Admission tickets closer to the time of the performance.   

We love our Rincon Country volunteers and welcome anyone who would like to volunteer their time with the 
Activity Office to contact us!  There are also so many club activities where you can volunteer, and we             
encourage everyone to attend our Friday morning coffees to hear more about our clubs.  

One change to be aware of in the Activity Office, is we are currently only accepting cash or checks.  No credit 
cards at this time.  

We are always open to new ideas and suggestions, and welcome you to email us at any time!                       
Email: maryc@rinconcountry.com.  

Our office is open Monday through Friday, 9 AM - 12:00 PM and 1:00 - 4:00 PM.   

Your Activity Office Team,            Mary and Ingrid   
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“Checkin In” with the Front Office  

A Big 2021 Welcome Back. What a Wild Toad Ride 

it’s been. Hope everyone is staying safe and sane. 

As most of you already know, we have BIG 

news…  

We have brand new park owners!! We are excited 

to introduce Summit Real Estate Holdings. They 

have an excellent track record of managing large 

RV parks and we couldn’t be more excited to join 

their team.  

They have already started with some                    

improvements, but you will continue to see  the 

same smiles all around the property that you have 

become accustomed to. Annette is still the      

Fearless Leader of the Front Office Team and of 

course the awesome Rachel will be here to greet 

you with a smile!  Lynn continues to be our    

Weekend Warrior of the Front Office. Fran and 

Kris will also be back to help Rachel during the 

week.  We welcome Karyn and Gini this season so 

make sure to introduce yourself when you are 

next in the office. Let’s make this season the best 

one yet!  

Your Front Office Team  

Annette, Rachel, Lynn, Fran, Kris, Karyn and Gini  

Speed Limit 

Please observe the 10-mph speed 

limit inside the park. 

“Keepin’ Up Appearances” with the 

Maintenance Team  

 

Welcome home to everyone from your RCW 

Maintenance Team. We have been keeping busy 

this summer and are welcoming the cooler 

weather for sure.  We trimmed over 2,000 palm 

trees this summer faster and cleaner than ever 

before!   

We are excited to have a strong maintenance 

team this season with Dominic, Shawn, Joseph, 

Josh, and Cameron.   

We have been upgrading the laundry facilities 

with new machines, paint and countertops.   As 

you will notice, we have new colors around the 

park which is very exciting!   

 

I bet you all have noticed the beautiful flowers 

along the Boulevard and in the Front Office    

area!  We have also added in our Winter Rye 

grass and hope that you enjoy the grass in the 

Arizona desert!  

 
Have a wonderful season!   
 
Nate  
Head of Maintenance 
Rincon Country  
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The West Villager  

Submissions 

Club leaders may now submit articles for 

“The Villager” online:  

maryc@rinconcountry.com 

Please observe the following guidelines for 

submitting articles for The Villager. The    

deadline for the monthly Villager is the 5th 

day of the month prior to issue 

date. For example, the deadline 

for the November Villager is Oc-

tober 5.   

Include times, dates, room loca-

tions, and contact names and 

numbers. Please do not bold, 

underline or use ALL CAPITALS. Please keep 

articles to 150 words or less. 

Bulletin Boards 

The bulletin boards located in front of the 

office and next to Jewelry Arts are used for 

club schedules, and communication from the 

Activity Office. If you or your club would like 

to post something on this board, it must be 

approved by the Activity Office.  
 

 

                               

For Club Leaders 

Friday  Morning  Coffee & Donuts 

To go along with our travel theme this season, 

each monthly newsletter will contain pictures of 

various items from a certain country and will 

ask, “How well travelled are you?”  If you know 

the country represented by the items pictured, 

come into the Activity Office and put the name 

of the country on a piece of paper, with your 

name and lot number and put it in our “Guess 

the Country” box for your chance to win a free 

ticket to one of our events!  We will pick the 

winner at the first coffee of each month!   

You need to be present to win.   

Make sure to join us for a free donut and cup of 

coffee in the Auditorium on Friday mornings. 

Bring your own mug, and we fill it up with hot 

coffee (regular or decaf) or hot water for tea. As 

you pass through the hall between the Rec. Hall 

and Auditorium, select a donut.  

We’ll give you important park news hot off the 

press, and there will usually be a brief message 

from our coffee sponsor. Doors open at 8:30 

am. Coffee and donuts will be served and our 

program begins at 9:00. See you there! 

October Coffee Sponsors: 

Oct 15:  Park Model Paradise  

Oct 22: Arizona Medicare Helpers 
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ACTIVITY OFFICE HOURS 
Monday through Friday 

9:00 am  -  12:00 p.m. 

1:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

Closed Saturday & Sunday 

Tel: 520-889-6900 

New to Tucson or Rincon Country West? 

Rincon Country West has a wonderful group of resident volunteers who dedicate their time to welcoming 

and helping newcomers. As an RCW newcomer, you are invited to attend a free program run by our          

Orientation Ambassadors. Learn where you can find the best places to shop, eat out, and sightsee in the 

Tucson and surrounding area. Learn where to find the nearest grocery store, post office, RV supply store, 

and other places you may wish to visit during your stay. This a great resource if you want to get an insider’s 

scoop about RCW facilities, clubs and activities. Attend an orientation and you’ll make new friends and feel 

at home at Rincon Country West in no time. Orientations will begin on Tuesday, December 7 at 9:00 AM in 

Classroom One.   

Rincon Country TV - Channel 2  

Would you like to stay in tune with what’s going 

on around Rincon Country West RV Resort? Just 

turn on Channel 2 on your park cable and enjoy 

the show.   
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Welcome Home Potluck 

Oct 29  • 5:30 p.m. • Aud 

All RCW residents are invited to our annual      

Welcome Home Potluck.  Catch up with old 

friends and make some new ones while enjoying            

delicious foods.  Paul Lupo, a new RCW resident, 

will provide piano dinner music.  Please bring 

your own table service, beverage, and a dish or 

dessert that serves eight to share.  Please sign up 

in the Activity Office.   

Our awesome shuttle driver Bobby Marie on one of our 

shuttle trip adventures  last season. 

To Shuttle or Not To Shuttle… 

That is the Question  

Each season, RCW residents have the                          
opportunity to go on adventures throughout  
Pima County on our very own shuttle bus.  If you 
have never been on one of our shuttle                
experiences, here are a few reasons why you 
should take the shuttle plunge: 

 No worrying about driving to unfamiliar     
locations.  Our amazing shuttle drivers will 
take you right to the door of your destina-
tion.   

 Parking is such a hassle.  You don’t have to 
worry about parking at all when you go on a 
shuttle!  

 Meeting new friends.  The shuttle is a great 
way to meet other residents and have a great 
day out together!  

 

If you have any questions about the shuttles or 
you have a shuttle idea yourself, make sure to 
come into the Activity Office to let us know.  See 
page 9 for upcoming shuttles. 
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Club Representative Meeting  

 Nov 18 • 1:00 p.m. • Aud 

If you are a club leader, please make sure to attend 

our Club Representative Meeting on November 18 

to talk about the upcoming season and how the 

Activity Office can support your club!  We will be 

updating the Club & Activity Guide at this time, 

please make sure to be present.  

 

Farmer’s Market & Craft Fair  

Nov 4 & 18 • 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  •  

Breezeway  

We welcome back all of our wonderful vendors 

for the 2021-2022 season!  This season we will be 

hosting Farmer’s Markets and Craft Fairs every 

Thursday throughout the month starting in No-

vember.  We encourage everyone to come down 

to the Breezeway to check out local artwork, 

fresh fruits and vegetables, handcrafted jewelry 

and much more!   

November Walk About Sale  

 Nov 13 • 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  

One person's junk is another person's treasure! If 

you have some items that you would like to sell, 

this is the time to do it! Make sure to come to the 

Activity Office beforehand to sign up if you would 

like to sell at your unit.   
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 RESERVE YOUR SEATS STARTING OCTOBER 26! 

We have some awesome shuttles coming up in November and are happy to take you 

there and home again with no hassle for parking! Sign up in the Activity Office.   

 

Saturday, November 6: Thunder Over Arizona Thunderbirds Air Show at Davis Monthan  

Tuesday, November 9: Mini Time Machine Museum with lunch at Beyond Bread   

Saturday, November 13: Beer Tasting  

Tuesday, November 16: Second Hand Shopping  

Thursday, November 18:  Mt. Lemmon 

Saturday, November 20: Tucson Museum of Art Holiday Market 

Tuesday, November 23: Sonoran Desert Museum  

 

We are so lucky to have the Rincon Country shuttle bus and love offering different adven-

tures for you throughout the season.  If you have any ideas of trips that you would like to 

go on, please let us know!  We welcome your feedback. 

All shuttle trips have a $5.00 shuttle fee.  If traveling over 100 miles round trip, there is a 

$15.00 shuttle fee.  Please note, you can only sign up yourself and partner/guest per shut-

tle.  You cannot sign up additional residents.   

 

Only residents of Rincon Country can ride the shuttle at this time.  

Please make sure to sign a waiver.  

NOVEMBER SHUTTLES 
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 Get Your Tickets Starting Wednesday, Oct 26! 

We have some awesome shows coming soon and want to make sure that you know all about the fun!  

Nov 5: Jazzona Performance: Come out for a night of true jazz with this awesome band playing hits from 
across the board to include jazz, big band, classic rock, pop, country, polkas, waltzes, and much more.  
 
Nov 11: Veterans Day Event  : Rincon Country will be honoring all Veterans on their special day. Please 
come along to celebrate with the Desert Boys Band singing patriotic songs.  All  are welcome to this 
event.                                                                                                        
 
Nov 18: Movie Night “Dolly Parton’s Coat of Many Colors” :  Come out to enjoy a movie with friends and 

hear the Dolly Parton story.  This is a great movie about one of the best country music icons in the world.  

 

Nov 19: Short Notice Band Dance : Join us in welcoming new band, Short Notice to Rincon Country.  Dust 

off those boogie shoes for a mix of pop, rock, country music and much more!  

 

Tickets available in the RCW Activity Office.  

NOVEMBER EVENTS 
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Safety from Wildlife 

The weather is cooling and this is a time when rat-

tlesnakes might seek the warmth of a cozy asphalt 

street after sundown.   

 

For maximum safety carry a flashlight when you 

are walking at night, keep pets on a leash,  and re-

main alert to an unlikely, but possible, encounter.  

I’m OK 

The “I’m Okay Club” is a program for guests and 

residents who are living alone.  This is a daily 

check-in by phone that allows us to make sure 

you are OK.  Please stop by the Activity Office to 

sign up. We look forward to seeing you. 

AED Device 

We have four Automated External Defibrillator 

(AED) devices. Make it a point to learn their loca-

tions.  There is one in the Breezeway, across from 

the Office and in each laundry room and one be-

tween Pickleball and Tennis courts.   

BE THE FIRST 

TO GET YOUR NEWSLETTER! 

By subscribing to a paperless Villager, you will see 

the newsletter before it is printed, save 20-40 

sheets of paper each month, and have access to 

RCW news from afar. 

Simply fill out the Paperless RCW Villager Newslet-

ter Form from the Activity Office to receive the Vil-

lager Newsletter via email.  Go Green...Go Paperless!  

Safety Rules and Precautions  

Below is a list of most commonly noted concerns: 

 Being in the dark – Please carry a flashlight 

when walking after dark. If you are biking, 

please have a light on your bike. 

 Going the wrong way - Please remember to 

walk facing traffic and bike with traffic. This is            

especially important to avoid passing others 

within the 6 feet social distancing. 

 Wandering humans with pet attached – All pets 

must be in the pet section, unless pet is a ser-

vice animal. Humans, please assume that a pet      

outside the pet section is a service animal. If 

there is a concern, please see humans in the 

Main Office rather than create a confrontation. 

Humans, please remember pets must be 

cleaned up after and kept on a leash at all 

times! 
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PARK MODEL SALES 

Hello, my name is Judy Sinkular, I work in the 
RCW Sales Office.  Be sure to stop by the sales 
office when you see my sign.  Welcome Home!   
The sales office hours vary during this time, 
please call me to set up an appointment to look at 
the many possibilities for your new winter home. 
Or you can view most units on our Rincon web-
site rinconcountry.com or judysparkmodels.com 

Call me to set up an appointment to view a new 

winter home for you.  520-336-8822 

To RV or not to RV is this the discussion at your home today?   Call for an appointment and let’s find 

what you don’t like about park models.  This is the first step on what you do like.  At RCW we have 

many choices on what units are available for purchase or order your customized dream.                      

Judy Sinkular 520-336-8822 

O-715 

Let’s talk new Arizona Room.  Unit 715 has a new look, 
more space, washer/dryer inside the new addition.  Call 
Judy @ 520-336-8822 to arrange for a showing of this 
unit or any of the upgraded units. 

Unit 623 

We’ve been busy this summer with many new additions 
to our existing units.  Call Judy @ 520-336-8822 to see Unit 
623 with a new Arizona Room with Washer/Dryer includ-
ed.  If you are looking to make Rincon West your new 
winter home it’s time to act. 

Rinconcountry.com  or judysparkmodels.com 

Call  Judy Sinkular 520-336-8822 for an appointment.  The first ten residents to bring  

this newsletter to the sales office will get a free gift. 


